

20 Church Street 20th Floor Hartford, CT 06103 Telephone: 860-525-5065 Fax: 860-527-4198 www.lockelord.com

David W. Bogan Direct Telephone: 860-541-7711 Direct Fax: 866-877-2145 david.bogan@lockelord.com

January 19, 2020

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL AND FIRST CLASS MAIL

Melanie A. Bachman Executive Director Connecticut Siting Council 10 Franklin Square New Britain, CT 06051

Re:

Petition No. 1310A – Quinebaug Solar, LLC petition for a declaratory ruling, pursuant to Connecticut General Statutes §4-176 and §16-50k, for the proposed construction, maintenance and operation of a 50 megawatt AC solar photovoltaic electric generating facility on approximately 561 acres comprised of 29 separate and abutting privately-owned parcels located generally north of Wauregan Road in Canterbury and south of Rukstela Road and Allen Hill Road in Brooklyn, Connecticut.

Dear Ms. Bachman:

I am writing on behalf of Quinebaug Solar, LLC, ("Quinebaug Solar") in connection with the above-referenced Connecticut Siting Council ("Council") proceeding.

Enclosed please find an original¹ of the remainder of its Development and Management Plan ("D&M Plan") as required by the Council in its April 24, 2020 Findings of Fact, Opinion, Decision and Order. Quinebaug Solar acknowledges that it is still required to submit a copy of the Spill Prevention Control and Countermeasures Plan for the generator step-up transformer as required by the Council's November 20, 2020 conditional approval, and will do so before the GSU is delivered to the project site.

Please feel free to contact the undersigned or Stephen Bright of this office (617-239-0133) if you have any questions or require additional information.

¹ Quinebaug Solar is filing one copy of the D&M Plan to comply with the Council's March 18, 2020 suspension of its hard copy filing requirements. Additional copies of the filing can be submitted upon Council request.

Melanie A. Bachman January 19, 2020 Page 2

Sincerely,

David W. Bogan

Enclosures